

Dear Incoming Kindergarten Students,

Welcome! This is going to be an exciting year! I am praying for you as you prepare to come to Kindergarten. Our first day of school is September 5th, dismissing at 12:00. This year please bring a healthy snack but refrain from bringing in any food that contains nuts as we are a peanut free classroom. I am looking forward to seeing you soon. For your convenience I have included a list of supplies that you will need for the upcoming school year. Please make sure you have everything labeled with your name.

- Lunch box soft sided with zipper or Velcro closure no metal lunch boxes
- ♦ Regular sized back pack without wheels that can fit folders, books, towel, lunch box etc.
- ♦ Bath towel for "chill out time" (no blankets or large beach towels)
- ♦ 2 large container of any brand disinfectant cleaning wipes
- Change of clothes in case of an accident, including socks and underwear, secured in a Ziploc bag
- ♦ Coloring book—please make sure it does not contain any violent scenes or scary creatures that may be found in some super hero books
- \$10.00 for miscellaneous school supplies purchased by the teacher throughout the year (crayons, markers, glue, pencils, water color paints, erasers...)
- ♦ 1 bottle of hand sanitizer
- ♦ Art smock—an oversized t-shirt works best
- ♦ 2 boxes of tissues
- ♦ Homework folders will be supplied by teacher

Please bring a healthy snack for the mornings, such as fruit, vegetables, pretzels, crackers and granolabars (no fruit cups or yogurt cups.) Students may have a non-disposable water bottle at school, but only if it is a bottle with a sports top closure. There is a water fountain in the classroom. If you are staying for After-Care, you will need a snack for after school.

Meet & Greet will be held on Thursday, August 30th between 10-10:45 a.m. in the classroom. Please bring your supplies at that time. A New Student Orientation will follow at 11:00 in the Joy Center.

We hope you are as excited as we are about the upcoming school year. We are looking forward to meeting you soon. We are going to have lots of fun and learn a lot!

In Christ,
Mrs. Wendy Walters
wwalters@calvaryacademy.org